



Committed to Safeguarding

Nursery through to Year 6 Newstead Road, Lee, London SE12 OSJ

Tel: 0208 857 8792

Headteacher: Miss Margaret Hanrahan

Deputy: Ms Sheelagh Campbell Deputy: Mrs Michelle Carey

Email: admin@swcps.lewisham.sch.uk

Web site: http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk

Newsletter No 30

21st May 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are racing through the term and the children are all working really hard. Thank you for your continued support in keeping our community safe.

A number of people have asked about whether they still need to wear face coverings at pick up and drop off and the answer is a definite yes. Staff and any visitors are still wearing face coverings in communal areas and all control measures are still fully in place in school.

I am sure you are all aware of the rising infection rates due to new variants and therefore we are all being very careful.

Notes for your diary

23rd June - School photographer

Week Beginning 28th June - Sports Week

29th June - Barbecue School Dinner

20th July - International Day

- Please maintain social distance and wear face coverings (over mouth and nose) at pick up and drop off.
- Please do not gather/catch up with other parents in the area near the main gate as it restricts access for other parents and carers
- Please remind your child about hand washing and not bring any toys or personal belongings to school.
- Please keep your child off school if they have any symptoms of Covid, inform the school office and arrange to have them tested
- Please let us know about any foreign travel so that we can follow correct procedures
- Please do not enter any school buildings other than the main office and this access must be through the road side entrance (not from the playground) remember the barriers are there to keep everyone safe.

Thank you for your continued support.

Urban Synergy

On Wednesday, our year 5 and 6 pupils took part in Zoom seminars led by Urban Synergy. Urban Synergy is an award-winning early intervention charity for young people. Their aim is for young people to reach their full potential through outcome focussed mentoring programmes and inspirational seminars. Pupils were introduced to positive role models who shared their life stories.





















For some years we have been planning to run a whole school career week to inspire our pupils and enable them to be aware of what they can do and achieve in life. It is really important that we show our children what is available to them and nurture their aspirations. Hopefully this event will be able to take place next year and lots of you will be able to come and talk to the children about your aspirations and achievements and what has brought you happiness.

Lewisham Music - FREE projects coming up!

Please follow this link for more information: https://mailchi.mp/d9da577e038d/upcoming-projects?e=cd1b53fba5

Sports Holiday Camp

Please see the attached flyer

Have a really lovely weekend

Margaret Hanrahan